Panacea Special Overlay District 

And

Public Access Plan Workshop

The Board of County Commissioners of Wakulla County, Florida met for a Workshop on February 4, 2008 at 4:00 p.m. with Chairman Ed Brimner presiding.  Present were George Green, Howard Kessler, Brian Langston and Maxie Lawhon.  Also, present were Steve Mitchell of the County Attorney’s Office, County Administrator Ben Pingree and Deputy Clerk Evelyn Evans.

Discussion regarding the Panacea Special Overlay District and Public Access Plan.  A summary of the issues were identified.  There was a summary of the Proposed Overlay District and Public Access Plan, followed by review of the proposed ordinances.

It was determined that several of the Commissioners are in favor of this concept and that future meetings will need to be held.

4:53 p.m.  Meeting adjourned.

